
 
 
Marlborough currently has had only one resident test positive for Covid-19. This 
resident has completed all requirements for isolation and been cleared.  
 
Due to the varying turn-around time for lab results, some residents are awaiting 
results. These results have not been reported to the local BOH and they should 
continue to quarantine or self-isolate if they have been instructed to do so by 
their physician.  
 
The capacity to test for Covid-19 has been increasing due to commercial labs 
coming on line. You will need an order and directives from your physician before 
going for testing. People should continue to consult with their doctor for medical 
advice should symptoms arise.  

 
Drive-up/Drive-thru testing will be possible soon. We will let you know as soon as 
the information is available.  

 
 


